
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of September 13, 2013  
 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President  
Justin Preedom, Vice President 
Alicia Volkmar, Social Activities Coordinator 
John Campbell, Round table Coordinator 
Chris De Vaun Parker, Publicity Coordinator 
Erzsebet Piros, Diversity Coordinator 
Mariah Reynolds, Elections Coordinator 
Rachel Santiago, Recruiting Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
 
SEGA MEMBER ABSENT (EXCUSED) 
Rachel Santiago, Recruiting Coordinator 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:17 p.m. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Day of Remembrance that was held on September 11

th,
 from 12-1pm. Over all SEGA members agreed the event went well. 

Some SEGA members suggested the next Remembrance Day should be held in more of a private area.   
 
Dr. Humphrey, encourages the SEGA team to visit the 9/11 site located in New York City, if ever given the opportunity.   
 
Dr. Otero, personally thanked the SEGA President and Vice President for a job well done for the Day of Remembrance at the 
Damon City Campus. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Constitution Day on September 17

th
 from 12-1pm, in the fourth floor lounge and also Homecoming/ Club Recruitment  

Day on September 18
th

 from 12-1pm in the fourth floor lounge.   
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Ms. Wallace announced the upcoming NCSL Conference and SUNY Conference, encourages the SEGA members to be a part of 
this Fall semester.   Ms. Wallace announced there may be budget cuts to be expected for the upcoming year, also a reminder to 
the SEGA team to attend the Retreat information session at 1:30PM this afternoon. 
 
Dr. Humphrey has asked the SEGA team to announce in their math class, that the Budget Coordinator position is available if 
interested in the position encourage them to fill out a SEGA application. 
 
QUESTIONS AND CONCERNS  
SEGA President and Vice president will have office hours as scheduled.   Ms. Leach, Monday and Wednesday from 3-5pm and 
 Mr. Preedom, Tuesday from 12:30-2pm.   
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:12pm. 
Submitted by Catherin Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant   


